
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Next Marriage Course Thursday 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
September 10, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow for service. Pastor Mike will be sharing the message on 

Finding More Joy in the Things We Are Already Doing. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. It can be so easy to get caught up living in 

the past, or worrying about the future, but the present moment is all we truly have. In this message, Pastor 

Adonia talks about making the most out of each moment and there is something here for both young and 

old alike. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube 

channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 



 

 

  
 

Work is progressing well with the apartment for Eugene's family. We are grateful to all the volunteers for 

helping and also grateful for everyone that has offered to donate beds, washer/dryer, plates, kitchenware, 

dining room sets, and much more! It is a huge help! 

 

  
 

We made some recent improvements to the hallway bathroom. These improvements should make the 

bathroom more usable and cut down on our use of paper towels. 

 

 
 

The staff of Camp Journey have committed to organizing next year's camp, and in order for that to 

happen, they have put together this online fundraiser. Prices for rental properties have skyrocketed for 

2023, many having doubled, so we need to raise additional funds for next year's camp to happen and still 

charge reasonable fees to participants. If you would be willing to help with the fundraiser, you can donate 

here or just click or tap on the photo above. 

 

 
 



 

 

Our next Marriage Course begins Thursday, September 15. If you are interested in attending or know 

someone who might be, please take a look at the registration for more information and how to sign up. 

This is your last chance to sign up. 

 

 
 

Dr. Hentrich's last presentation will be next Sunday, September 18, right after service. We hope you can 

make it. 

 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 

 


